
Dear ABC Family, 
We are officially moving! As we have continued expanding our student base 

over the last ten years here in Middleton, we began to outgrow our current 
location. We had limited capacity for students, which in turn, put a limit on 

our creativity, and limited the vibrancy of what ABC was turning into. We 
knew we had to make a change. Within the next couple of months, classes 

will be held at our new North Andover location (just five miles down the road 
from our Middleton space). Renovations are currently underway at our new 

home, and we couldn't be more excited! Here is the inside scoop— picture 
this; our new space is two floors, the right wing is dedicated to our private 

music students, the left wing has a kitchen as well as rehearsal rooms, and 
the downstairs will be our very own theater for holding performances! We 

are so excited to share this with you, and there will be additional details 
coming in the next few weeks. 

With so much love, 

Jody 
 


